
 
Date:     March 5, 2025 
To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   Department of Public Safety 

Re:    Addition of Hornady Duty Ammo to Contract: CTR071172 
    

 
 
The Arizona Department of Public Service has amended contract: CTR071172 by adding six types of Hornady 
ammunition to the Miwall SW contract as approved DPS Duty ammo. This is effective as of 3-3-25. 
If you have any questions, please contact Melanie Guyette @ mguyette@azdps.gov. 
  

  
Melanie Guyette 
Deputy Chief Procurement Officer 
Department of Public Safety 
Agency Support Division 
2102 W. Encanto Blvd. 
Mail Drop 1230 P.O. Box 6638 
mguyette@azdps.gov 
 602-223-2262 

 
 


